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  Note by the President of the Security Council  
 

 

 Further to the measures contained in the note by the President of the Security 

Council of 30 August 2017 (S/2017/507), the members of the Council have agreed on 

the following:  

 In reference to paragraph 142 of the note by the President of 30 August 2017 

(S/2017/507), whereby the Security Council invited the Secretariat to continue to take 

appropriate measures to familiarize the newly elected members with the work of the 

Council and its subsidiary bodies, including by providing briefing materials and 

holding seminars before they begin to attend Council meetings, the members of the 

Council have agreed that the paragraph will be amended to read as follows:  

 The Security Council invites the Secretariat to continue to take appropriate 

measures to familiarize all members with the work of the Council and its 

subsidiary bodies, including by providing briefing materials and holding 

seminars before they begin to attend Council meetings and, to the ex tent 

feasible, by keeping a register of available training opportunities that are being 

offered. 
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